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Accessibility Statement 
Sustainable Tourism Future 

 

Measures taken 
The Sustainable Tourism Future course has been designed with the intent of incorporating 

accessible features into as much of the content as possible. 

 

The PowerPoint slide decks were created with the following features 
 

• slides have been optimized for people who use screen-reader technology 

• all content can be navigated using a keyboard 

• links, reading order, and tables are formatted to work with screen readers 

• images have alt tags 

• information is not conveyed by colour alone 

• macro data is provided for all files 

• ther file formats (.pdf) are available 

 

Similar accessibility measures were taken for the resources that accompany the PowerPoint 

slide decks. 

Accessibility issues and areas for improvement 
The Sustainable Tourism Future Working Group has had a third party conduct an accessibility 

audit on the course material. Humber College’s Innovative Learning Team reviewed the course 

module content for issues that could inhibit accessibility. All suggested revisions resulting from 

that audit were incorporated into the material loaded on this Open Library. To ensure that this 

resource is and stays as accessible and usable as possible please email 

culum.canally@gmail.com if you find any issues with accessibility of the course material.  

 

 

This statement was last updated on February 21, 2022. 
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